
 

Speer Financial, Inc. 
INDEPENDENT PUBLIC FINANCE CONSULTANTS SINCE 1954 

 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF CORRECTION 
 

FOR 
 
 
 

$3,000,000* 
BUTLER COUNTY, IOWA 

General Obligation Urban Renewal Bonds, Series 2017 
 

 
 

Selling on: 
 

Tuesday, October 24, 2017 
Between 10:00 – 10:30 A.M., C.D.T. (Closed SpeerAuction) 

Until 10:30 A.M., C.D.T. (Sealed Bids) 
(Alternative Bid Methods) 

 
 

Referencing the Official Statement and the Official Notice of Sale dated October 11, 2017, for the above 
referenced bond issue: 
 
 
 

Summary Financial Information 
 
 The County’s expects its General Fund balance for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2017 to increase by approximately 
$40,000.  The County approved a budget for fiscal year 2018 with the General Fund balance remaining approximately the 
same as fiscal year June 30, 2017.  To date, revenues and expenses are generally within expected budgeted amounts for 
such portion of the fiscal year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Revised October 23, 2017 
 
 
For additional information please contact Speer Financial, Inc., Suite 608, 531 Commercial Street, Waterloo, Iowa 50701; 
telephone (319) 291-2077; FAX (319) 291-8628. 
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